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STREET TRADING CONSENT  
INTERESTED PARTY REPRESENTATION 

 
 

RECEIVED VIA EMAIL AT THE LICENSING OFFICE ON:  28 NOVEMBER 2013 
 
RE:   CHOMP, CATHERAL WALK, BRISTOL 

 
FROM:  MARK WRIGHT, WARD COUNCILLOR 
 
Thank you for the info.  Please submit the following from me as an objection: 
 
I object to the application because the location is totally unsuitable.  The location is 
directly below a large number of flats, including their bedrooms.  The generator and/or 
engine noise from 7.30 am is completely unacceptable, and would be made much 
worse by the fact that the location is not on a road, so the engine noise will not be 
drowned out by traffic noise. 
 
There are other locations that would not be unacceptable, e.g. along Explore Lane; 
although there is no shortage of fast food outlets in the area and there is a strong 
argument that allowing trailer vendors who pay no rates to compete unfairly with venues 
who pay rates and high rents for their locations is unfair in principle. 
 


